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Concrete Reinforcing Steel Institute Participates in Transportation 

Construction Coalition (TCC) Fly-In 

 

(SCHAUMBURG, IL–May 22, 2017) The Concrete Reinforcing Steel Institute, along with its 
industry partners, attended the annual Transportation Construction Coalition (TCC) Fly-In on May 
17 & 18 in Washington, DC. 
 
The TCC Fly-In provides the industry an opportunity to meet with allies and work in concert to 
deliver unified messaging to Congress. This year is especially engaging with new members of 
Congress, as well as Presidency and his Administration. Along with organizational and legislative 
sessions, Congressional office visits are scheduled for the participants. 
 
Of primary concern to the TCC is America’s crumbling infrastructure. All aspects of the nation’s 
surface transportation require attention and investment. The lack of a robust, long-term funding 
mechanism for the Highway Trust Fund is also concerning. While temporary measures have been 
passed by Congress in recent years, no viable, long-term resolution on how to fund the trust has 
been defined. CRSI partakes in coalition efforts to fund surface transportation and infrastructure for 
the betterment of our nation. That issue, along with Buy America enforcement and support of 
resilient construction measures are the primary talking points among CRSI members and their 
respective Congressmen. 
 
On May 8, 2017, the North American Concrete Alliance (NACA), along with the Congressional 
Cement Caucus, presented a briefing on the State of the Industry and Infrastructure Priorities to 
the 115th Congress. Dr. Mike Mota, CRSI Vice President of Engineering, participated alongside 
other industry organizations, including the Portland Cement Association, the National Ready Mixed 
Concrete Association, and the National Concrete Masonry Association. 
 
Reinforcing steel is part of the cement and concrete industry, which directly or indirectly employs 
about 500,000 people in the U.S. Collectively, the industries contribute about $100 billion to the 
economy.  
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About the Concrete Reinforcing Steel Institute 

Founded in 1924, the Concrete Reinforcing Steel Institute (CRSI) is a technical institute and 

Standards Developing Organization (SDO) that stands as the authoritative resource for steel 

reinforced concrete construction. Among the Nation’s oldest trade associations, CRSI offers many 

industry-trusted technical publications, standards documents, design aids, reference materials and 

educational opportunities. 

CRSI’s members represent over 80% of the U.S. manufacturers, fabricators and placers of steel 

reinforcing bar and related products with over 600 locations in 49 states, and with over 15,000 

employees. Members produce, fabricate and install approximately 9 million ton of reinforcing steel 

per year using scrap steel in efficient manufacturing operations. It is estimated that the industry 

impacts over 75,000 people in steel transportation and placement in North America. 

The CRSI membership also includes professionals across the country who are involved in the 

research, design, and construction of steel reinforced concrete. CRSI staff comprises a nationwide 

region network of industry professionals. 
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